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Ron & Gerry Dahl

December  29, 1998

Nels Nelson

330 Lindley Place

Bozeman, MT 59715-4835

Dear Nels:
I know you’re probably expecting Inger’s book, but I ran across a few other things on the internet that I’ll send first.  

I should be able to send the latest revisions on the book and dictionary in a week or so.

Did you sign up for computer classes?  There is sure a lot more stuff on the internet everyday.  The stuff I’m sending is from and online electronic magazine called Rötter.  It is about 90% in Swedish, so I have a hard time with most of it, but I think you’d enjoy it.

I tried to print out some articles that are either in English or both in English and Swedish.  

Those that are both in English and Swedish seem to teach me a lot.  

I like to look at their “translation styles” and see just how literal of a translation they make, or if they use more liberty to improve the readability.  These articles didn’t seem to be too literal to me.

I also try to add additional English synonyms to my computer dictionary when I see a different English word that they have chosed for a particular Swedish word.

There is getting to be a lot more on the internet about Jämtland Parish records where the data has been put on the internet.  I’ll let you know if I find anything interesting.

Let me know if you see anything in the table of contents you want me to print out.
I’m going to also try to send this to Inger so that she can see another variation on translated words.

I’ll close for now and try to send a copy of the latest changes in Inger’s book soon.

Your Cousin,
Ron Dahl

